Thank you to all who attended Voices of September 11th’s Annual September Information Forum and Commemorative Luncheon this past anniversary weekend.  Those of you who could not attend were with us in spirit for this wonderful two-day program. We were very pleased to see many families who have been with us in past years join us again last weekend and to welcome some new families to our growing community of strength and support.
We hope those of you who attended the Information Forum on September 10th learned some new information about the important topics facing the 9/11 family community four years after the attacks.  Soon our website will feature transcripts of the panels and presentations to allow those who could not join us to learn more about these vital issues.  One panel, on personal and community preparedness, ties into VOICES mission to provide preparedness resources for our families.  We encourage you to visit VOICES “September is National Preparedness Month page” by clicking here to see readiness tips of the day and listings of important preparedness resources. 
VOICES is also working to raise awareness on the need for better national preparedness for terrorist attacks and natural disasters. This week’s E-newsletter features a summary of the 9/11 Public Discourse Project’s report card on the progress of the recommendations for reform in their Report.  Hurricane Katrina shows us once again that four years after 9/11, America is still unprepared to respond effectively to disasters of all kinds. The lack of coordination and communication that plagued rescue efforts on 9/11 still has not been resolved, and VOICES has pledged to keep the pressure on our leaders to make these common sense reforms before it is too late.  To read more about VOICES position on these issues, please read a Press Release we sent to the national media on Wednesday. 

Sunday’s Commemorative Luncheon was a great success thanks to all of you who took time out of a very difficult day to share your strength with fellow family members.  Every year, I am overwhelmed by the tremendous emotional support our families provide for each other.  We hope all who attended the Luncheon found it to be a fitting environment to remember and celebrate the lives of our loved ones.   We know many of you attended other memorial events in New York, Pennsylvania and Washington, and hope you had a peaceful and healing observance. We hope all of you, especially those who could not join us this year, will accept an early invitation for next September. 
We have posted some pictures from the Information Forum and Commemorative Luncheon on our website “click here” and will be adding many more soon. Thanks again to all who made the event possible: our dedicated VOICES staff, the fine crew at the Marriott Financial Center hotel, and most of all our wonderful families. 
Warm Regards,

Mary Fetchet

We will feature transcripts of the WTC Memorial and Fresh Kills panel, our 9/11 Commission panel with 9/11 Commissioner Tim Roemer, and the lively discussion on the future of the WTC Memorial with designer Michael Arad and officials from the LMDC.

